
Cleveland Sight Center Receives Three-Year Accreditation from CARF: 
 
CSC has been issued a three-year accreditation for the following programs:  
-Vision Rehabilitation Services: Comprehensive Vision Rehabilitation Services 
-Community Employment Services: Employment Supports 
-Community Employment Services: Job Development 
-Comprehensive Vocational Evaluation Services 

 
The accreditation will extend through December 31st, 2021 and marks CSC’s 13th-
consecutive three-year accreditation, dating back to 1982. This is a great achievement 
and is a reflection of the dedication and commitment that the entire CSC staff has 
demonstrated to provide the best possible services to clients, families and the greater 
Cleveland community. Quoting the accreditation letter received, “This achievement is an 
indication of your organization’s dedication and commitment to improving the quality of 
the lives of the persons served. Services, personnel and documentation clearly indicate 
an established pattern of conformance to standards.” 
 
Special thanks to the internal CARF team of Charlotte Fornal, Marcia Houston, Susie 
Meles and Judith Weyburne for their leadership throughout this process. 
Congratulations and thanks to all staff members for their hard work and support in 
making this a collaborative and successful achievement. 
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